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Subject: Thurston Nature Center South Prairie Habitat

From: Allison Carey  
Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 11:26 AM 
To: Mallek, Jon <JMallek@a2gov.org>; Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>; Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; NAP 
Natural Area Preservation <NAP@a2gov.org>; Delacourt, Derek <DDelacourt@a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle 
<MBennett@a2gov.org>; Manor, Courtney <CManor@a2gov.org>; Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Dohoney Jr., 
Milton <MDohoney@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Thurston Nature Center South Prairie Habitat 

Dear Officials: 

Please deny AAPS/Gilbane the permitting/rights to the Ann Arbor City land that the Thurston Nature 
Center's South Prairie Habitat occupies. This documented prairie has been maintained for decades by 
our community. It is alarming that AAPS is attempting to annex this land and turn it into an impermeable 
surface adjacent to Thurston Pond (the headwaters for the Millers Creekshed of the Huron Rivershed). 

Thank you 
Allison Carey 
Ward 2 (Georgetown Blvd) 


